## Statement as non-native speakers of English

Dear Editor,

It is our understanding that this paper has been invited.

In addition, the manuscript has been also polished by a native speaker.

Thank you very much for inviting us to write the manuscript. We hope you could consider it for the publication in World Journal of Gastroenterology.

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Xin-Wu Cui, MD, PhD

Xinwu Cur

Deputy Director

Department of Medical Ultrasound

Tongji Hospital

Tongji Medical College

Huazhong University of Science and Technology

1095 Jiefang Road, Wuhan 430030, China.

Email: cuixinwu@live.cn